
WORSHIP SERVICE INFORMATION

*Published Monday, May 4, 2020. This information is subject to change given local government guidance and other factors deemed pertinent. 
As always, we ask for your understanding as we seek to do what is wise for all who may be most affected. We consider this to be an opportunity to 

“count others more significant than ourselves” (Phil 2:3) and encourage you to endeavor to take the same approach.

LIFE GROUP INFORMATION
• At this time, we will ask that Adult Life Groups continue to meet virtually.
• We encourage Life Groups to creatively gather as appropriate through this time.
• In order to prevent any potential spread from occuring, we will not have
   Preschool, Children or Student Life Groups on Sunday mornings at this time. 
• Students will continue to meet on Zoom on Wednesday evenings.
• As of now, we hope to resume Midweek Services in the Fall.

To reduce the risk of spreading germs, we will: 
• Wave hello. We will postpone giving handshakes and hugs and continue social distancing.
• Orderly entry. We will have clear directions for entry and exit. 
• Go paperless. Please continue to use our website, app, or email as your source for up-to-date information. 
   We will remove non-essential items (welcome cards, pens, Guides, etc.) and not pass the plate at this time. 
   (You can also use the giving boxes in the back of the Worship Center).
• Be healthy. Hand sanitizing—stations will be available in the church building; masks—we will not have extra masks 
   available at the church, but we encourage wearing them; 
• Feeling sick? We respectfully ask that you stay home and worship online with us. 

COVID-19 UPDATE:
WORSHIP TOGETHER

Times
9:00 & 11:00 a.m.*

Seating
Families Together**

Attendance
200 Maximum

Please note these changes. 
*      The additional time between services will allow adequate time for the first service’s attendees to exit the building
        before the next group arrives. It also gives our staff adequate time to sanitize between services. 
**     We will follow the State of Texas guidance for seating, which advises that seating follow a pattern of every other 
        row and two seats of spacing between families.
***  On May 24, the State of Texas hopes to be in Phase 2 of reopening, which allows for 50% capacity.  Still, we 
        encourage our 65+ members to continue to participate in online services until the risk to them has lessened.

Length
~1 hour

Tentative Date
May 24***

REDUCE SPREADING GERMS
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